Jenny Jones responds to news fracking
company broke waste disposal law
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The Green Party has responded to news fracking company Cuadrilla has been
given a warning by the Environment Agency after breaking the law over the
storage of waste at its Preston New Road site in Lancashire [1].

Jenny Jones, Green peer in the House of Lords, said:

“Cuadrilla has repeatedly shown contempt for our environment and the local
community around its Lancashire site. The irony of a fracking company which
criminalises peaceful protest to have itself broken the law is not lost on
us.

“The dodgy disposal of waste is just the latest in a long list of corner
cutting by frackers in Britain, and it’'s time the Government saw sense and
dropped its illogical support for a dysfunctional industry. Fracking is
dirty, dangerous, expensive and unnecessary. The Government must end its
reckless dash for gas and instead invest in cheaper, cleaner renewable energy
for the future.”

Notes:

1. https://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/cuadrilla-is-warned-over-storage-of-s
hale-waste-1d3tjbjfn
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